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       Notice to Suppliers 
 

   Organisational Announcement  

Originator: Warren Taylor  
Job Title: Procurement Director  
Business Unit: Civil Aerospace Operations 
 

NTS Number: 437 
Issue: 1 
Date: September 2018 
 

 
For the attention of Rolls-Royce Civil Aerospace Suppliers  
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
 
Scope/Applicability: 
 
All suppliers within the Rolls-Royce Civil Aerospace Supply Chain.  
 
 
Introduction: 

 
Craig Smith EVP Installations - Civil Aerospace Operations has decided to pursue a new career opportunity 

outside of Rolls-Royce.  

  

Craig has held a number of key leadership roles over the last 8 years with the company, and I know many of 

you have worked with Craig during this time. I’m sure you will join me in thanking Craig for his leadership, 

support and commitment over the years.  

  

Craig’s last day with Rolls-Royce will be Friday 19th October 2018 after which he will join one of our key 

Suppliers.  

Craig’s replacement will be the subject of a future announcement.  

Please join me in wishing Craig all the best for his future career.  
 
 
Action Required: 
 
No action required; information only.  
 
 
NTS Category:     Authorised by: 
 
General Information / Communication  Carrie McComb 
      Procurement Development Executive – Civil Aerospace 
 
 
 

Mark Heaton-Watts 
Quality Audit Executive – Group Quality 

 
 

 
 


